
 

 

 

 
 
Notice of Meeting to Consider the Engineer’s Report 
Drainage Act, R.S.O. 1990 c. D.17, s.42 
 
Re: St. Michaels Drain 
Report Filed with the Town: July 26, 2023 
 
In accordance with section 42 of the Drainage Act, you, as an owner of the land affected by the 
proposed drainage works for the St. Michaels Drain, are invited to attend a meeting of Council 
to consider the engineer’s final report which has been filed with the Town of LaSalle. 
 
Take notice that the Council of The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle will meet:  
 

Date:   November 28, 2023 
Time:   4:00 p.m.  
Location: LaSalle Civic Centre (Meeting will be streamed live on YouTube) 

 
To consider the Engineer’s Report, dated July 26, 2023, prepared by Rood Engineering Inc., for 
the St. Michaels Drain.  The Meeting will be held in person and streamed live on the Town’s 
YouTube Channel. 
 
A copy of the Engineer’s Report and other information pertaining to the Drain is available at 
www.lasalle.ca/drainage. If you are unable to access this link or require the Report in an 
alternate format, please contact the Town of LaSalle and we will make arrangements to provide 
you a copy of the report. 
 
The purpose of the Meeting to Consider is: 

- to have the Engineer present their report to Council; 
- to consider the technical merits of the report; 
- for Council to decide whether or not to proceed with the project; and 
- to provisionally adopt the report by by-law, if Council decides to proceed. 

 
Please note that there is no right to appeal assessments at the Meeting to Consider.  
Those appeals can be made at a later time in the procedure, when the matter goes before 
the Court of Revision. 
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Residents who wish to attend the Meeting to Consider are encouraged to register ahead of time 
by submitting the registration form available at www.lasalle.ca/drainage.  

If you wish to provide a written submission and/or wish to speak at the meeting but cannot 
attend in person, requests can be sent to Rosa Tufts in the Council Services Department at 
rosa.tufts@lasalle.ca, or 519-969-7770 ext.1262.  Requests must be made no later than noon 
on November 24, 2023.  

Questions about drainage works can be submitted to the Town’s Drainage Superintendent, 
Michael Cappucci at mcappucci@lasalle.ca.  

Thank you, 

 

 
Manager of Engineering 
Town of LaSalle 
519-969-7770 
mcappucci@lasalle.ca   

cc: 
 
Jonathan Osborne 
Director of Public Works 
Town of LaSalle 
josborne@lasalle.ca 
 
Linda Jean 
Deputy Clerk 
Town of LaSalle 
ljean@lasalle.ca 
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